
UNITED STATES  DEPARTMENT  OF  AGRICULTURE
BUREAU  OF  FORESTRY

WASHINGTON

June  24,  1905.

Mr.  Geo.  G.  Kennedy,

Readville,  Mass.

Dear  Sir:

Your  letter  of  June  20  is  received.  I  am  very  glad  to

send  you,  "by  early  mail,  a  copy  of  Bulletin  No.  55,  "Forest

Conditions  in  Northern  New  Hampshire".

Your  interesting  publication,  entitled  "Flora  of

Y/illoughy,  Vermont"  ,  has  also  been  received,  and  added  to  the

library  of  the  Bureau.  Your  courtesy  in  sending  this  docu-

ment  is  highly  appreciated.

Very  truly  yours,

Chief.



Adams, James B. 1905. "Adams, James B. 24 Jun 1905." George Golding Kennedy
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